
Dear UCI Dancers, 

Keep on dancing, only a couple more weeks of the quarter! We are enjoying working with you. 
Feel free to contact us if you need some assistance. Remember to contact your professor if you 
are sick and cannot attend class. Please see your Dance-related news below, including dates for 
Dance Escape and Physical Graffiti, ACDA Conference, Movement Exchange, and new PT hours. 
We encourage you to take care of yourselves --- eat, drink water, sleep --- take a moment to 
breath! 

 
 
WINTER QUARTER WEEK 9 NEWS !           

Physical Therapist 

Come in and see our new Physical Therapist, Dr. Ashley Wallace Leon. Ashley’s hours 

will change starting 3/7/23 to Tuesdays and Fridays from 3-7pm. Schedule your 
appointments with the link below. Please fill out the form in the link. 

https://calendly.com/danceptuci/30min 

 
Thank you so much for making an appointment to see Dr. Ashley Leon. Please fill out 
this form prior to coming:  https://forms.gle/VFZHFRRnrCFbCxA38 

 
Opportunity to Attend the 2023 ACDA Baja Conference at UCI 
March 30 – April 2, 2023 

  

We are excited to announce that as the host institution, UCI can take up to 40 students 
to the ACDA Baja conference on a first come first served basis!! To take advantage of 
this opportunity, you must: 1. Be available to attend the entire four-day conference, and 
2. You must be willing to volunteer some time to assist with the many jobs needed to 
ensure the conference runs smoothly. The deadline to register for the conference 
is March 10th by 5pm. 

If you are interested in attending and volunteering, register by scanning the QR Code. If 
you have any questions, please email Frankie Henderson fhender1@uci.edu  
 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=82e6cf8f-5d06-48db-a245-b8a780609c9f&ZotMailId=BZ1KrYJ+1zw3jp4s5zUoOQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=4f36e6ad-45e5-430c-bd39-4886dd594df6&ZotMailId=lKH5K/JH7xEdg8I1TjVm+g==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=1c561fa4-37f7-4a24-9ad7-ebc59cbf906f&ZotMailId=8fXNseLv5YocB0ICsJ3M+g==


 

 

Movement Exchange 

  

Movement Exchange is a great way to give back through dance and provide 

opportunities for others that may not have the resources the rest of us do. 

Opportunities with Movement Exchange range broadly from participating in local 

events to joining us for our annual Panama trip this Summer where we extend dance 

to underprivileged orphans. To find out more about what we do and how you can 

make change, fill out the QR code form and we will reach out! 

 

 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/movementexchange.pdf  

  

Dance Escape & Physical Graffiti 
            
            Mar. 7 – DE piece audition 

            Apr. 11 - 19 – DE tech & dress rehearsals 
            Apr. 20 - 22 – DE performances 
            
            Mar. 13 – PG piece audition 
            Apr. 25 - May 3 – PG tech & dress rehearsals 

           May 4 - 6 – PG performances 

 

Best wishes, 

Molly Lynch 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=5f24daa3-eee2-49e7-8780-3e482ce7625f&ZotMailId=+ebS9W6Ti9QehQ1UAz3EUw==


Chair and Professor - Dance Department 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
 


